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e — DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
—

Fwd: LETTER (RE: MARCOPPER MINING CORPORATION)

1 message

R4B PENRO Marinduque <penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph> Tue, Aug 24, 2021 at 5:08 PM
To: DENR MIMAROPA - Legal <denr4dblegal@gmail.com>, Gandhi Flores <gandhi_flores@yahoo.com>, DENR Mimaropa
Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Greetings.
Furnishing you the copy of a letter regarding Trespass upon and illegal takeover of MARCOPPER's property.
Thank you.

---------- Forwarded message -—----—---

From: Chua Lim & Associates <chualimlaw@]lawyer.com>
Date: Tue, Aug 24, 2021 at 3:12 PM

Subject: LETTER (RE: MARCOPPER MINING CORPORATION)
To: <penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

Please find attached LETTER which we also filed via registered mail and LBC today.
Kindly acknowledge receipt.

Thank you and Stay Safe,

Chua Lim & Associates

Unit 304 The Orient Square Building

F. Ortigas Jr. Road (Ex. Emerald Ave.)

Ortigas Center, Pasig City 1605

N.B.: This e-mail transmission, including any attachment, is intended only for the named recipient(s) and may contain information
that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under Sec. 32 of R.A. No. 8792 and other applicable laws. If you have
received this transmission in error, or are not the named recipient(s), kindly notify the original sender immediately by return e-mail
and permanently delete this transmission, including any attachment.

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
PENRO MARINDUQUE

-..:: Phone: (042) 332-1490/ 332-0727
& Address: Capitol Compound, Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac, Marinduque 4900
E— Website: https://[penromarinduque.gov.ph/
—— Email: penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph

—all
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DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whomit is addressed and other parties
authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential orlegally privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you
have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and then immediately delete it from your system.
Opinions contained in this e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the DENR-PENRO Marinduque.

ﬂ LETTER DATED 24 AUGUST 2021.pdf
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